Williams, Kastner & Gibbs PLLC

David W. Wiley Attorney at Law (206) 233-2895 dwiley@wkg.com

A NORTHWEST LAW FIRM

89010.109

November 2, 2006

VIA EMAIL records@wutc.wa.gov and U.S. MAIL

Ms. Carole J. Washburn WUTC Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504

Attention: Rachel Porter

Re: Murrey's Disposal; Proposed Revision of Certificate G-9
Revised Pursuant to Commission's Mapping Project for Solid Waste Certificates

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to the staff's email letter and Murrey's Disposal's consultant's letter of May 27, 2003, this is to affirm in the proposed Murrey's Disposal certificate revision. With the understanding that none of the reissuance of G-9 reduces the amount of existing authority in G-9, and pursuant to the restated PID paragraphs and the maps provided by the staff, on behalf of Murrey's Disposal, we concur in the reissuance of Certificate G-9 pursuant to Mr. Dejos's June 16, 2006 email.

Please contact me or Eddie Westmoreland of Murrey's Disposal/Waste Connections, Inc. with any further questions or concerns on this matter.

Yours truly,

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC

David W. Wiley

DWW:svb

cc: Eddie Westmoreland (VIA email EddieW@WasteConnections.com)

Eugene K. Eckhardt, Assistant Director of Water and Transportation

(VIA EMAIL geckhard@wutc.wa.gov)